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In today's news, we take a look at how our community is listening and 

engaging in the national conversation, the last few days of Chosen, an 

important notice about shipping, and seminary opens their (virtual) 

doors. 
   

 

   

Listen and Learn 

Lifting Up the Black Voices of Our Community 

As thousands of people protest racial discrimination in cities across the U.S. after 

the death of George Floyd, recent events have sparked conversations everywhere, 

involving people of all races. Unificationists are also sharing their thoughts and 

experiences as leaders encourage everyone to listen and learn. 

Chigo Ahunanya, a young black Unificationist from Malta blessed in marriage with 

an Asian-American wife, was one of four speakers invited to share their personal 

experiences during the Boston community discussion. “I think there are certain 

biases, and people of color have experiences where we have felt lesser because of 

the color of our skin,” said Ahunanya. “It’s something that manifests in many 

communities, but I think what’s happening right now is a wake up call for a lot of 

people.” 

“I feel so grateful to those who have taken the time over the last several days to 

reflect, reach out to one another and listen to one another,” said Rev. Dunkley. “I 

hope we can all learn from and join those initiatives.” 

Read More 

   

 

   

A Mother's Touch 
   



 

 

    

Chosen: Discovering the Life of True Parents is on its last three episodes. Tonight's 

episode will explore the hope True Mother has cultivated in these last few years 

through clear leadership and a mother's touch. For those who can't join live, learn 

more about how you can treasure these priceless memories of True Parents. 

Watch Here 

   

 

   

Memoir Shipping Notice 
   

 

 

This is a reminder that current orders 

of Mother of Peace are being shipped 

by UPS or USPS, who fixed their rates 

and ship times. Because of the current 

situation with COVID, ship times have 

been greatly extended. We suggest that 

you choose ground shipping as your 

first preference. We are doing 

everything we can so you can get your 

copies as soon as possible.  

Order Here 

   

 

   

Seminary is for Everyone 

UTS Virtual Open House Tomorrow Afternoon 
   



 

 

    

    

This is a reminder that Unification Theological Seminary is hosting a Virtual Open 

House tomorrow, June 13, at 1:00 p.m. EST. Hear from UTS faculty, students, and 

alumni and see for yourself just how affordable, enjoyable, do-able, and valuable 

UTS is. 

Learn about the various degree programs offered, including Master of Arts in 

Religious Studies, Master of Divinity, Master of Religious Education, and Doctor of 

Ministry. 

Register Here 

   

 

   

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to get The Newsletter straight to 

your inbox. 
   

 

   

Follow Us 
   

 

   

 

   

    

 


